
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Klugh, David <dklugh@wtoc.com>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/14/2015 11:33:40 AM
Subject: RE: A moment with the Governor.

What I’d go ahead and do is ask her at one of her media availabilities where she’s talking to reporters almost daily. 
She’s doing one at 4:30 PM today. I don’t know when the next time she’d have one on one time available is.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Klugh, David [mailto:dklugh@wtoc.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 10:02 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: A moment with the Governor.
 
Hello Rob. 
 
Due to the tragic flooding in Columbia this month, we have rescheduled our time in Columbia to talk about Money 
Laundering in South Carolina (the money transfer business loopholes) until the 22nd of October.  Is there a 5-minute 
window that we might catch the Governor for a brief statement on the issue.  You should have the report links I sent 
last month.  If you need them resent, just let me know.  We are planning to be in Columbia between 10:30am and 
7pm.  Any help you can offer is very much appreciated.
 
Best,
 
David
 
David Klugh
Anchor/Investigative Reporter
WTOC-TV Savannah
Station: 912-234-1111
Cell: 912-547-5220
dklugh@wtoc.com   
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